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RFP #0614-075 

Alaska Medicaid Coordinated Initiative 

 

Amendment #8 

Amendment Issue Date: April 23, 2014 

 

Please alter the following language to match the amendment. 

IMPORTANT NOTE TO OFFERORS:  Only the following items referenced in this amendment 

are to be changed.  All other sections of the RFP remain the same. A copy of the amendment is 

available on the State’s Online Public Notice website. 

 

Item 1 Section 1.01 should now read, “Proposals must be received no later 4:00 P.M., Alaska 

Time on June 3, 2014. 
    

1. Question: In Section 5.08, page 50 of the RFP, there seems to be conflicting statements as to 

whether acceptable reporting formats must exactly match those provided n the Vendor Report 
Templates (“must comply with State specifications”) or whether alternative layouts are acceptable 
as long as the required data is provided (“present … reporting conceptual equivalency of the 
Vendor’s solution”).  Please clarify whether alternative report formats are acceptable. 

 
Answer:  Vendors must comply with State of Alaska requirements. Vendors may submit reporting 
conceptual equivalencies within their proposal, which the State of Alaska will consider and evaluate.  
During negotiations, reporting specifications and formats will be finalized.   
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